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Fresno County Public Library Premiers “Our Lives” Video 

The Fresno County Public Library (FCPL) is proud to announce the premier showing of 
“Our Lives”, a video project funded by the federal Library Services Technology Act 
(LSTA) which is administered by the California State Library.      

With FCPL’s assistance, homeless individuals in Fresno County created a documentary 
video about themselves.  The video is intended to increase community awareness of 
homelessness and to encourage discussion of all related issues.   

“‘Our Lives’ is truly a collaborative community venture because of all the people 
involved at different levels.  The Library is honored to have been a part of this project,” 
said Laurel Prysiazny, County Librarian.  

There will be two free public screenings of “Our Lives”.  The first is scheduled for April 
10, 2015, 7:00 PM – 9:00 PM at the Unitarian Universalist Church of Fresno, 2672 E 
Alluvial Ave, Fresno.  The second showing will be held on April 14, 2015, 7:00 PM – 
9:00 PM at the Community Media Access Collaborative at 1555 Van Ness Ave. Fresno.  
Parking is free.  A discussion will follow the showing. 

Please visit our website www.fresnolibrary.org or www.survivingfresno.blogspot.com for 
more information. 
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